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● Start of 2024 School Year details
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Well another busy week here at GTS - our 
Kahikatea team heading off on their camps 
with one group leaving Monday then the 
second group leaving Wednesday.  

We have our teacher only day on Monday 
next week, so this is your reminder that there 
is no school on Monday 20th November.  
We thank you for your support with this and 
we recognise that this is not the most 
convenient time of year for families!

We enjoyed a great day on Thursday with the 
year 3-8 athletics.  A big thank you to all of the 
families that came down to support and 

Paula’s Panui

Ngā Mihi, Paula Weston Tumuaki/Principal

encouraged the students.  Another big 
thank you to those brave parents and 
teachers who put their hands up for the 
traditional relay race against the year 8 
students.  Our year 8 boys won this year. 

As we gear up for the end of the year, we 
hope you have the picnic for Mr Preston 
booked into your calendars.  We thought it 
might be an opportunity for some fun 
sports that families can participate in 
together!



On Monday 27th November we are participating in the 
More FM - Pack the Bus campaign.  See the flyer on 
the next page for more details.

We will be having a mufti day on Monday 27th - 
instead of a gold coin - you can make a donation to 
the Pack the Bus or the Food Bank.  If you make a 
donation to the pack the bus - one for the family is fine 
- it doesn’t need to be one per child.

Pack the Bus/Food Bank collection:





Events coming up:

Friday 17th November - South Wairarapa Schools Athletics PP Monday 20th Nov

Monday 20th November - Teacher Only Day 

Friday 24th November - Wings over Wairarapa for Kōwhai and Kawaka

Wednesday 27th November - Kōwhai trip to Kuratawhiti Park

Tuesday 5th December - Kawaka trip to Featherston/Cross Creek

Monday 11th December - Prizegiving at Kuranui College

Tuesday 12th December - Reports go home

Wednesday 13th December - Mr Preston Picnic - 12-2pm

Thursday 14th December - Year 8 Dinner

Friday 15th December - Last day - 12pm finish



The Last week of term:

Monday 11th December
Prize-giving for the whole school - we have condensed this into one 
celebration so we can acknowledge students from across the school together.
This will be at Kuranui College from 1pm to 2:30 pm approximately.

Tuesday 12th December  
Reports come home

Wednesday 13th December 
Mr Preston Day - see separate information for this

Thursday 14th December  
Year 8 Leavers Dinner

Friday 15th December 
Last day for 2023, students will visit their new class
From 10-10:30am but will finish the day (12pm) with their current class.



2024:  Start of the School year:

Monday 29th and Tuesday 30th January: Goal Setting Meetings

With your school report you will be given an appointment time for a goal 
setting/meet the teacher meeting on either Monday 29th or Tuesday 30th 
January.  We will be scheduling those for everyone so that we can ensure that 
families are booked in together.  This will replace the goal setting sessions we 
would usually have later in term 1.

Office will be open from Monday 29th January 9am for stationery sales

Wednesday 31st January:
First day of school for all students - straight to the classrooms

Friday 2nd February:
Pōwhiri to welcome our new staff, students and whanau



We are reaching out to parents who may be 
interested in putting their children into a 
before school care program during term time.

When: Monday - Friday
Time: 7:30am - 8:30am
Where: On school grounds
Cost: $10 a day per student
Includes: Toast and spreads

https://forms.gle/Z4mmupZDSfZiDZEz7

Expression of Interest: 
Before School Care - Term time only

https://forms.gle/Z4mmupZDSfZiDZEz7


This week our students in year 5-8 have started skateboard skills!  
We have been very lucky to be able to have these lessons and to use 
brand new equipment and ramps.   
                      Each class gets a series of lessons

to build their confidence on the boards
and we get to keep the equipment

F for all the students to use next year.

Student News: Skateboard Skills



Student News: Epro8
Kids are excited and busy going 

through all the gears.
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http://bit.ly/2PfT4lq

